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Dear Parents/ Carers,  
This week in Assembly we revisited our Jubilee Pledge 
A better world needs all of us, and the Pledge is our whole school, long-term commitment to building a fairer 
world.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 11th July 2025 
 Cheadle Catholic 

Infant School 
 

Newsletter 38 

Our Jubilee 
Pledge 

 
 
 

 
Insert name of School 

 

Cheadle Catholic Infant School 
We are pilgrims of hope. 

We will do this by… 
 
 
 

By being hopeful explorers, joining 

hands with friends all over the world. 

We will help each other when things 

are tough and celebrate happy 

moments together. We promise to 

spread kindness, fairness and peace- 

making our homes, schools, and the 

world a better place for everyone. 
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Booknik: 
 
On Wednesday, the whole school came together to have a Booknik, our final reading celebration of the year. 
The children all had a wonderful time as they visited different stations, all set out on the field like a festival. It 
was so hard to choose between the different stations- comedy, non fiction, graphic novels and comics, poetry, 
yoga and much more. The atmosphere was amazing and it was brilliant to see everyone so excited about 
reading.  
 
Thankyou Mrs Nelson for organising this wonderful event! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Library Books: 
 
We are now starting to collect in the library books before the summer holidays. Thank you to all families who 
have already returned them. If you are having trouble finding it, we will send home a slip next week letting you 
know which book is missing so that you know what to look for.  
Every year our library loses hundreds of books. We understand that accidents happen and things can go 
missing.  
Please let your child’s class teacher know if the book is lost so that we can clear their record ready for the new 
school year. The library will always be free to use but if you would like to buy a replacement for a lost book or 
donate a book to help build our library, please follow the Amazon link below.  
 
https://amzn.eu/3Jt7dq9 
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Upcoming events: 
 
Year 2 Forest Fest: 
 
On Wednesday 16th July, Year 2 will take part in our annual Year 2 Forest Fest. Hopefully the sun will shine 
and the children will enjoy their own mini festival! Year 2 children may wear their forest school clothes on this 
day. Class 2N please wear your school uniform for your Assembly and bring a change of clothes for Forest 
Fest 
 
Year 2 Disco:     
 
Our Year 2 disco will be held after school on Tuesday 22nd July 3.30-4.30pm.  
Year 2 children may bring their party clothes into school and can change into them 
at the end of the school day if they wish to. Year 2 children will need to be picked 
up from their classroom doors at 4.30pm unless they are going to After School 
Club.  

 

Important message from Stockport Council about imminent works on Bruntwood Lane (the back path) 

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/roadworks-closures-diversions/a34-corridor-improvement-plan-roadworks 

Work will start on Monday and the key messages are: 
 

 There will be sectional closures of the Bruntwood Lane path to the rear of the school, between 
Llanberis Road and Bruntwood Park car park for approximately 8 weeks from 14th July. 

 From 14th July for approximately 4 weeks, the path will be closed between the car park and the 
school gate. Access will be maintained between the school gate and Llanberis Road. 
Pedestrian access between the car park and the school is via the path adjacent to the BMX 
track - see 'Scheme 12F 1' map attached. 

 Following the above for approximately 4 weeks, during the summer holidays to the end of 
August / start of September, the path will be closed between Llanberis Road and the school 
gate. Access will be maintained between the school gate and Bruntwood Park. See 'Scheme 
12F 2' map attached. 

 We'll open paths and/or access to green space whenever safe and appropriate to do so. 
Diversions will be signed for pedestrians and cyclists, the formal routes being as per the 
maps, but we recognise alternative routes will also be available at times (e.g. across fields). 

 
Parking should be fine at Bruntwood on 30th August - We will keep you updated as the works progress 
and in particular if there are any changes to the above. 
 
Please remember to park respectfully whilst the back path is closed. 

Stockport Family Hub: Your One-Stop Shop for Family Support! 

The Stockport Family Hub is an initiative designed to bring together a wide range of services and support for 
families with children aged 0-19 (or up to 25 for those with special educational needs and disabilities). We 
understand that raising a family can have its challenges, and our aim is to make it easier for you to access the 
help you need, all under one roof. 

What can you expect from the Stockport Family Hub? 
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 Easy Access to Services: We bring together services like health visiting, midwifery, parenting support, 
early help, youth services, and more, making it simpler for you to navigate the support available. 

 A Welcoming and Supportive Environment: Our hubs are designed to be friendly, safe, and 
inclusive spaces where families feel comfortable seeking help and connecting with others. 

 Tailored Support: We offer a range of universal services for all families, as well as targeted support for 
those who might need a bit more help with specific challenges. 

 Activities and Groups: From stay-and-play sessions for little ones to parenting workshops and youth 
clubs, there will be a variety of activities and groups to join, fostering community and connection. 

 Information and Advice: Our team can provide information and guidance on a wide range of topics, 
including child development, healthy eating, budgeting, and accessing other local services. 

 Community Connection: We aim to be a central point for families to meet, share experiences, and 
build supportive networks within their local community. 

Who is the Stockport Family Hub for? 

The Stockport Family Hub is for all families in Stockport! Whether you're expecting your first child, have 
toddlers running around, or are navigating the teenage years, we are here to support you. We also offer 
specific support for families with children with special educational needs and disabilities. 

For more information please click the link below: 

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/ 

2025/26 OPEN EVENINGS: 
 
If you have a child due to start Reception or Nursery in September 2026 please come along to one of our Open 
Evenings that have been organised on the following dates: 
 
Tuesday 7th October 6-7pm 
Tuesday 18th November 5-6pm 
Tue 25th Nov 6-7pm 
Tue 9th Dec 5-6pm 

Assembly Reminders: 

Our end of year Assemblies for Year 2 and Nursery will take place in the school hall at 9.30am on the following 
dates: 

 Monday 14th July: Nursery 
 Tuesday 15th July: 2L 
 Wednesday 16th July: 2N 
 Thursday 17th July: 2W 

Forest School Dates: 
 Wednesday 16th July: Year 2 FEST  
 Friday 18th July: No Forest School 

 
 
JOIN OUR CLUB 
THE 50:50 Club is Cheadle Catholic PSA’s Half termly prize draw, which gives parents a chance to win 
cash prizes while raising much-needed funds for the PSA. 
If you want to take part and support the PSA, you can sign up now. It’s simple and can all be done online. 
Simply set up a monthly standing order for £4.33*, using 5050 and your surname as a reference, to go to: 
Account number: 00978912 Sort code: 30-98-12 
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Email psa.ccijs@gmail.com with your name, phone number and your child’s class details so we can ensure 
any winnings get back to you. 
*(£1 per week x 52 weeks / 12 months = £4.33 per month) 
 

 
Have a wonderful weekend 

 
Mrs Glynn 

 
headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

   Tel:  4858733 
  

Congratulations to our new Stars of the Week: 

Nursery: Gabe & Enzo 

R1: Nakoa & Nell 

R2: Isla & Corey 

RN3: Blake & Bailee 

1O: Cian & Ivy 

1DW: Elisha & Lucy 

1BW: Thomas & Lorelei 

 2L: Isabelle & Cian 

2W: Jude & Eden 

2N: Jude & Sam 

Diary Dates  

  
 
Nursery, Reception & Year 1  Forest School 

Monday 14th July: 9.30am  Nursery Assembly 
Tuesday 15th July: 9.30am Class 2L Assembly 
Wednesday 16th July: 
9.30am 

Class 2N Assembly 

Wednesday 16th July  Year 2 Festival day in Forest School 
Thursday 17th July: 
9.30am 

Class 2W Assembly 

Tuesday 22nd July 3.30-
4.30pm 

Year 2 disco     

Wednesday 23rd July School closes for summer break 
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